

Name:

Class:

Date:

IMPACT NOW 3
Week 15
U7 WS2

### A) READING

# A. Before you read, answer the questions.

1.	Do you like vegetables?
2.	Are you afraid of snakes or insects?
3.	Have you ever eaten frog legs?

#### **Unusual Food**



As you grew up, your mother may have served you vegetables for dinner. "They're good for you," she might have said. If you were like most kids, you did not like to eat them. But how does an ice cream cone filled with mashed potatoes sound? Or how about a pickle dipped in fruit punch? They sound strange, but these are real foods. Real people all over the world eat them. Many people are scared of bugs and insects. Some of these bugs are slimy. A few of them are poisonous. Yet, there are places where bugs are well-loved foods. After all, bugs are a great source of protein! There are people in Vietnam who like to eat scorpions. Ants are delicious to some in Australia and

Colombia. Caterpillars are a favourite in some of the countries of Africa. Of course, it helps that many of these foods are covered in chocolate.

Pizza is a favourite food for many people. In the United States, a pizza often comes covered with cheese, pepperoni, sausage, or mushrooms, to name just a few toppings. But there are some people who like to put different kinds of toppings on their pizzas. In England, some pizzas have been topped with frog legs. In Japan, some pizzas come with squid, ketchup, or maple syrup. In New Zealand, pizzas are known to be served with pickles and grapes. In Brazil, hard-boiled eggs and peas are sometimes used.

A good diet is one that is well balanced. Most people will get sick if they eat the same thing each day. But Keith Sorrell is not like most people. Keith lives in Great Britain. He loves to eat chocolate bars. For more than 17 years, he has eaten only Mars bars. Each day, he eats 12 bars for all three meals – and that is all. On the weekends, he will often eat more than 12. Each year, he eats more than 4,000 Mars bars. But Keith is not obese. In fact, he says that he is in good health. To stay healthy, he drinks orange juice and takes vitamins each day. He says that this gives his body what it needs.

# **B.** Read the text and answer the questions.

1.	Are bugs a great source of protein?
2.	Do Australian think that ants are delicious?
3.	Who loves to eat chocolate bar?
4.	What does Keith do to stay healthy?

# **B) VOCABULARY**

# A. Complete the dialogue with the words in the box.

customers	-	toad -	delicious	-	down -	full
ready	-	busy -	hurry	-	panic	

**Michael:** So, what time will Sam be here? **Jane:** I'm not sure... Maybe at eight o'clock.

Jane: I m not sure... Maybe at eight o clock.

**Michael**: Eight? I think the first **1.**..... will start arriving 8.30. We aren't going to be **2.**.....!

Michael: Yes, we've got a lot of bookings. We need to 5.....

We are going to **6.....** OMG! Turn **7.....** 

the gas, the pasta is going to burn!

Jane: Oh, thanks! That was lucky! I've never made 8.....

-in-the-hole before. I hope it's OK.

Michael: I'm sure it'll be 9.....

Jane: I hope so.





# B. Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

expectation - booking - prediction - burn - contain - marmalade savoury - main course - vinegar - spicy - redecorate - catering

- 1. Raw vegetables ...... more potassium than cooked ones.
- 2. Brad was away so we had to cancel the .....
- 3. Would you like oil and ...... on your salad?
- 4. The wood was wet and would not .....
- **5.** She managed to ..... the lobby in green and white colours.
- **6.** Considering his grades, there is little ...... of his getting into medical school.
- **7.** My parents had fish for our ......
- 8. She's got a very delicate stomach and doesn't eat ...... food.
- **9.** As a child, I didn't like sweets, but I loved crisps, nuts, and anything ......
- 10. Please don't ask me to make any ...... about tomorrow's meeting.
- **11.** You have a choice of ...... or apricot jam for breakfast.
- 12. I wanted to work in ...... and until I was 21, I worked as a chef in hotels and bars.

### C) USE OF ENGLISH

# A. How much do you know? Write "Yes" or "No".

We use "be going to" + base form to make future predictions based on present evidence. Predictions based on what you see and is about to happen and for future intentions.

We use "will/ won't" + base form to make future predictions. Predictions based on what you think will happen and spontaneous decisions and offers.

	We use:					
1.	"will" is used for plans					
2.	"will" is used for predictions					
3.	"am going to" is used for plans					
4.	"will" is used for offers of help					
5.	"will" is used for something likely to happen					
6.	"am going to" is used after I think					
7.	"will" is used for decisions I make now					
В.	Complete the sentences with "will" or "be going to".					
1.	I think the game at the Olympic arena. <b>(be)</b>					
2.	In 300 years, people with flying cars instead of airplanes. <b>(travel)</b>					
3.	Ithat heavy box for you. (lift)					
4.	I think that schools (not/use) books- they (give) every child a					
	tablet computer.					
5.	Later, I a science fiction book on my e-reader. (	read)				
6.	Look out! That dogyou if you get near him. (bite)					
<b>7.</b>	I'm sure that you your lost ring. (find)					
8.	During summer vacation, we swimming every	y day. <b>(go)</b>				
9.	Robert his book. He's only got two pages	left. <b>(finish)</b>				
10.	The party is tomorrow so I a big chocolate ca	ke. <b>(make)</b>				
C.	Circle the correct one.					

ATTENTION PLEASE

- Oh look! It is going to / will snow soon. 1.
- 2. Next summer, I am going to / will backpack around Europe.
- Ring! Ring! I am going to / will answer it. 3.
- **4.** I think our team **is going to / will** win the match.
- In 2055, robots **are going to / will be** our teachers.
- Tonight, we **are going to have / will have** a birthday party for my brother.
- Sponge Bob is going to / will work at the Crabby Patty tonight. 7.
- My friends are going to / will go to the movies tonight.

C.	Put them in the correct order to write sentences.
1.	is / Robert / in / books / interested / reading / not
2.	wouldn't like / old / My parents / to / in / car / travel / an / so / new / rent / they / a / car
3.	be / wants / Jane / to / a pilot / because / flying / loves / she
4.	iron / She / to / tomorrow / clothes / plans / her
5.	a / would like / in / My brother / holiday / comfortable / stay / to / on / hotel
D)	WRITING
W	rite a short text about your eating habits. While writing, answer the questions below
	What is your favourite food? What is your daily menu like?
	Who cooks at your house? Do you like cooking?
	How often do you go out to eat and who do you go with?